
 
 
 

Twenty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time -  8th September 2013 

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry Parish Newsletter 
            Parish Priest:  Fr. Harry Bohan  086-8223362           Sacristan:  Kilmurry AnneMarie Sheedy      Secretary:   Puff O’Connor 

            Contacts:            Parish Office  061-713682           email: office@sixmilebridgeparish.ie          website:  www.sixmilebridgeparish.ie 

We pray for the repose of the soul of Ita Tangney, Beechwood Grove, 
who died during the week.  We extend our sympathy to her sister 
Kathleen, and all her relatives, friends and neighbours. 
We remember all our loved ones and especially those  whose  
anniversaries occur at this time.   May they Rest in Peace 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mass Times:  Tues - Friday 10.00 a.m.     

Please Note… 

 

Mass next Sat evening will be at the usual time of 7.00pm in Similebridge. 

 

No Eucharistic Adoration  on Friday 13th September. 

 

Beginning of School Year Mass Tuesday 10.00 a.m. in Sixmilebridge 

Rota Next Weekend       Readers               Eucharistic          Altar 
                                                                           Ministers         Servers 
Sat.  14th   7.00 p.m.     Donal Keane                        A                    B 
Sun. 15th   10.00 a.m.    Tim Scanlon         Betty/Maura              F    
Sun. 15th   11.00 a.m.    Claire Collins                       B                    B       

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12..00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 
 
Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat. 7th 
 
Sun. 8th 
Sun. 15th 
Sun. 15th 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 7.00 p.m. 
 
11,00 a.m. 
10.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 

Mary Keogh 
Tommy McGrath 
O’Halloran Deceased Family Members 
Imelda Grace 
Gerry + Cathleen Callan 
Billy + Kathleen Earls 
Josephine, Cyril + Mary Crowe 
Nan Keogh + Deceased Family Members 
Joe + Bernadette O’Halloran 
The Reddan Family Deceased 
PJ Ryan + Patrick Conneely 

   €15,800 

Music for the Heart - Sixmilebridge Community 
defibrillator trust presents for one night only, a cele-
bration of music and song.  Shannon Gospel Choir 
will open the night in Sixmilebridge Church at 7pm on 
Friday Sept. 13th.  Tickets on sale locally and from 
committee members.  Tickets €5 must be sold be-
forehand and will not be available on the night. Con-
tact Lorraine 0860897078 or Fran 086-8175701 
DIOCESE OF KILLALOE FAITH GATHERING -  
SEPT. 13TH, 14TH & 15TH    

Bridge United 150 Club Winners for August: 
€300 Colm Gallagher  €150 Karen Corbett 
€50 Tony Ahern  Next draw will take place in McGregors 
Bar on Saturday 28th September 

 

 

ALL-IRELANDS 

SENIOR + UNDER 21 
 

I am fully aware that not everyone in our community or Clare 
is interested in hurling.  However, few people  can deny that 
this is a very special week-end and week for Clare people.  Its 
All-Ireland Hurling weekend.  Clare and Cork teams are in-
volved.  On next Saturday Clare Under 21’s play Antrim.  The 
G.A.A. itself, founded in 1884 is probably the most significant 
voluntary community based movement in Ireland.  It is a 
movement which gives people an identity, a pride of place, a 
sense of belonging.  It is fundamentally a local parish commu-
nity movement with the Club and Ecclesiastical Parish 
boundaries co-inciding. 
The County team grows out of the Club.  The Club feeds into 
the County team.  They are inter-linked. 
This weekend Clare people, from Loop Head to Killaloe and 
all over the world, will focus on Croke Park to will on the 
‘Banner’ in their efforts to bring back the Liam McCarthy Cup 
to Clare.  We, in Sixmilebridge, are proud that this team is 
managed by a Bridgeman - Davy Fitzgerald.  His father, Pat, 
as Secretary of the Clare County Board plays an enormous 
part in fostering and developing our games in the County. 
Dr. Padraic Quinn looks after the medical needs of these and 
many other teams in the County.  A number of young men 
from the Parish are part of the Senior and Under 21 teams 
involved in both All-Irelands this Sunday and next Saturday 
evening. 
We wish them well.  Already they have given the people of the 
County a great lift.  The players are young.  They have given 
all young people an example of commitment and dedication. 
 

A note from Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club ...  
wishing Davy, Séadna, Derek, Jamie, Dr. Quinn, 

Pat Fitz and all involved with the Clare team the best 

of luck in the All Ireland Final on Sunday.  

Sixmilebridge GAA Club Lotto: 
 

Numbers drawn :  3   16   18   19 
                                       JACKPOT  

We celebrate the Birthday of  
The Blessed Virgin Mary on 8th September. 

 
 

Mary, our Mother teach us how to open our hearts, without 
reserve to the Holy Spirit as you did, to seek and find God’s 
will in all the crises and choices of our lives. 
Gain for us too, the grace to do His will with courage and un-
troubled hearts so that we may radiate a joy and gladness like 
yours in the service of our Lord. 

Pope Francis asks us to Pray this weekend for Peace in Syria 

 

God of Mercy,  

Look upon our brothers and sisters in Syria  
with compassion,  
Hear their cries and answer them,  
Protect them in their hour of need,  
Comfort them in their mourning,  
Journey with them as they flee the harsh reality of war,  
to a place of comfort and lasting peace.  
Inspire all leaders to seek love over hatred,  
and create in them the courage to ease the  
suffering of a people.  
May we as followers of Christ, be an example of your 
loving mercy here on earth,  
For it is in giving to all that we receive.  
We ask this prayer through Jesus Christ,  
Prince of Peace, Amen. 


